
Privacy Policy: Cryptocurrency News

Data we collect:
We(the creators/ authors/ company) don’t collect/ store any data from our
users but we use Google services to identify if any crash has occurred
while using this application.

Other Policies:
Though we have thoroughly tested this app and have tried to provide
accurate results, we are in no way liable for any financial or any other
types of losses or by reading the news through this app and you are
advised to re-check or verify all the information which is shown in this
app from your external trusted source. The news contained in this app can
be delayed or may even be old and we can't guarantee its authenticity. The
news is provided by private companies and may contain biasness, inaccuracy
or can be out-right fabricated.
We reiterate that we or any provider of the data contained in this app
will not accept liability for any loss or damage as a result of your
trading, or your reliance on the information contained within this app.

This software /(or) app is provided "as is" without warranty of any kind,
express or implied, including but not limited to the warranties of
merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose and non infringement. In
no event shall the author or copyright holders or company be liable for
any claim, damages or other liability, whether in an action of contract,
tort or otherwise arising from out of or in connection with the software
or the use or other dealings in the software.

Please Note: By using this app you accept all the things described in this
Privacy Policy page, if not then you are advised to stop using this app
immediately.




